
 

 
~ Welcome, Haere mai~Afio mai~ Welkom~Namaste~Bienvenue~Willkommen~ 

~Maeva~Yōkoso ~Fùnyìhng ~Aloha~Fáilte~ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou,  
 
Term 1 House Day – Tomorrow 
On Friday 3rd March (tomorrow) we have our first House Day of the year. Children (and 
parents) are invited to dress up in their house colours and join in with some of the fun 
activities for the day. Points can be won for lots of things through the day too. Many thanks 
to our House Coordinator, Rebecca Routhan, for all her hard work organising the day.  
 
Assembly 
With House Day tomorrow, there will be no assembly this week (and no Principal Awards). 
From 2.00pm onwards the whole school will be in the hall for our final House Competition 
and results. You are very welcome to come and join us for this (or for the whole day!!). 
 
Thank you - NZEI union meetings this week 
Thank you for your patience with the NZEI teacher union meetings on Monday. We were 
very fortunate to be able to stay open for the afternoon whilst many schools had to close 
early or ask for children to be picked up early. Hopefully, teachers will be able to forge a 
settlement sooner rather than later to prevent further disruptions.  
 
Movin’ March 
This week we have Movin’ March, https://schooltravel.gw.govt.nz/walk-or-wheel-
programmes/movinmarch/movinmarch-for-parents/ 
It is an opportunity for children to walk, bike or scooter to school and get a stamp on their 
cards. Our new School Council team will be out and about over the next month stamping 
cards at the beginning and end of each day.   
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Celebrations! 
 
We are super proud of Taitea Love from Room 21 who entered the 6th Annual Charity Fishing 
contest at the start of last month. What a great activity to be involved in out of your school 
time. Well done Taitea. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child has been involved in anything outside of school you are super proud of, a sports 
achievement or event, a hobby they have mastered, a dance, drama, speech, church group, 
community event please do let me  know so that we can celebrate in the newsletter each 
week.  
Send a photo along too if you have one to lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz 
 
As always, have a great week! 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
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WELCOME TO SILVERSTREAM SCHOOL 
 

 

 

to our newest Student: 

 

Room 4 – Nyla Gray 

 

It is great to have you at Silverstream School! 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

HOUSE DAY TOMORROW - Friday 3 March! 

We will be holding our annual school wide House Day TOMORROW!  We are looking 

forward to getting together as house groups and having FUN! It is a great way to start 

off the year. Please note that this date differs from the one originally published in 

the Ako Nui newsletter. 

 

The children will be involved in both non-competitive and competitive activities with 

their house group between 9:10am and 2:45pm. Swimming will still run for Rooms 

7 and 9 - they will join House Day after their lesson. 

 

It would be fabulous if everyone could remember to wear their house colour. 

There is no expectation to have a house t-shirt. Even an accessory made from 

coloured paper or cardboard is fine. For others who wish to wear their crazy 

outfits, go for it!!! 

 

Whanau are more than welcome to join us anytime throughout the day. House points 

will be awarded to supporters who are spotted wearing their house colour. 

 

In the event of postponement due to bad weather, House Day will be held later in the 

term- date TBC. 

 

We can't wait to see all our house proud happy children! 

 

 

 

 
Go Gloucester, Go Chatsworth, Go Whitemans, Go Gard! 

 

 

 



 

Reading Friends 
 

 

 
 

 

Could you, or someone you know, spare an hour and a half once a week to help our 

students? 

 

Reading Friends is a programme that runs in the staffroom every morning from 

9.00am until just before 10.30am.  A group of children would read to you (one at 

a time). 

 

We need an extra adult on a Thursday and another on a Friday. 

 

If this sounds like you please email adrienne.pittams@silverstream.school.nz 
 

Thanks! 
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2023 Kiwi English,Mathematics and Science Competitions 

 

 
Permission slips can be handed into the school office. Once registered, there are 

no refunds as this is an optional extra-curricular activity created by an outside 

organisation. Payment can be made with the slips at the office, or can be added 

to your Kindo account.  

Final enrolment and payment date Wednesday March 15th. 

 
 



 

 
 

 

Register NOW! For Tough Guy Tough Gal  

Thursday 25th May 2023 @ Camp Wainui 
 

Silverstream School have locked in Thursday 25th May for this event this year.  

Registration is now open but is limited to 1000 participants, so please get in quick to 

secure your place. Erin Edmonds (erin.edmonds@silverstream.school.nz) will be co-

ordinating the school team for this event. 
 
 

 

🙤🙥🙤🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙥🙦🙦🙦 
 
 

Weetbix TRYathlon - Wellington 2023 

 
Entries are filling up fast for the Wellington 2023 Weetbix Try! 

 
Unfortunately, there is not going to be a Hutt City event in 2023 (yes due 
to covid, but they will likely be back to a full schedule in 2024), so our 
nearest one will be the Wellington City event held at Kilbirnie Park on 
Sunday March 19, 2023. 

 
We have registered Silverstream School as a school group, which 
means we will be eligible for prizes, along with other benefits such as 
delivery of the TRYathlon kits to school (saves you a few dollars!).  

 
It’s a really fun morning and being on the weekend, families are more able to come along and 
support their children and the school group as a whole. There are food & coffee trucks, sponsor 
giveaways and spot prizes to be won! 

 
If your child is keen, I would encourage you to register them sooner rather than later, as the 
event will sell out before the end of the year most likely. Make sure you link your child to 
Silverstream School, so you are attached to our school group. 

 
For more information, and to register, follow this link. Or you can follow them on Facebook. 

 
Alternatively, if your questions can’t be answered from their FAQ’s, feel free to contact Erin 
Edmonds our school coordinator via email 
erin.edmonds@silverstream.school.nz 
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Check out this super tasty fundraiser! 
 
Hot cross buns can be ordered using your myKindo account, just look for the 
fundraising tab. 
 
Don't forget to get your orders in by Wednesday the 29th of March.   
 
Hot cross buns will be delivered to school on Wednesday the 5th of April - 
just in time for you to enjoy over the Easter break. 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

You can purchase your digital copy NOW by clicking on the following 

link, CLICK HERE 

Thank you for your support!!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.entertainmentnz.com/current-promotion?utm_source=braze&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2022-30112022-Revived-CountryAvailable-NZ-Reactivation-CyberWeek-NFR


 
 

 
 
 
 

  
  
 

 

Upcoming Dates  
 
 
FoSS Meeting – Thursday 16th March AGM at 7pm in the staff room followed by our 
regular meeting at 7:30pm.  
 
Board Meeting – Wednesday 22nd March @ 6.00pm 
 
 
 
Last Day Term 1 – Thursday 6th April  
(Good Friday – Friday 7th April) 
 
First Day of Term 2 – Monday 24th April  
 
 
 

For ALL calendar events and any school information please access our school website. We will post 

updates/cancellations of upcoming trips/events on Facebook to keep parents/caregivers informed. 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html 

  

 

 

 
 

Website: www.silverstream.school.nz                         Facebook:  Click Here 
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Full details and links to entries can be found on the Event Page. 
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We are hosting a camp and open gym on March 18th for years 5-13.  Beginners or 
students totally new to the sport are welcome.  This is a place to grow and learn the 
sport of volleyball. 
  
Heads up:  We will be having more camps in the April school holidays and club 
volleyball Saturday sessions starting up again in term 2...more info to come!    
  
Years 5-8 Camp: MARCH 18th 
Time: 9:00 AM-12:00 PM  
Location: St Oran's College gym 
Cost: $30 per player for camp. PAID IN ADVANCE 
PAYMENT- Prepay BEFORE camp in this account: 01-0530-0515415-00 (Include student's first/last 
name and Reference Code: NZFIRE-12 in payment) 2nd child is $25. 3rd child is $20 
Signup: https://forms.gle/NFAGiRst8imLj3SDA 
  
----------------------------------- 
 Years 9-10 Camp: MARCH 18th 
Time: 1:00 PM-4:00 PM 
Location: St Oran's College gym 
Cost: $30 per player for camp. PAID IN ADVANCE 
PAYMENT- Prepay BEFORE camp in this account: 01-0530-0515415-00 (Include student's first/last 
name and Reference Code: NZFIRE-12 in payment) 2nd child is $25. 3rd child is $20 
Signup: https://forms.gle/jzoxA1zaesvb9dNU7 
  
----------------------------------- 
 Years 11-13 and above OPEN GYM: MARCH 18  
Time: 5:00 PM-7:00PM  
Location: St Oran's College gym  
Cost: $10 per player PAID IN ADVANCE or in cash on day of 
PAYMENT- Prepay BEFORE camp in this account: 01-0530-0515415-00 (Include student's first/last 
name and Reference Code: NZFIRE-12 in payment)  
Signup:  https://forms.gle/86aT2G9TG75KgQcK6 
  
*Note years correspond to the year in school 
 
Our Facebook Page- https://www.facebook.com/Nzfirevolleyball/ 
Questions: NZFireStaff@gmail.com 
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Term 1 After School classes  
 

Click on the link to check out our classes and book today to secure your child’s 
place. Our popular After School Programme for Kids is back for Term 1. 
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Hello to our amazing Goodtime Music Academy community!  

 
We have another really big request and would love to know if you could all help us again. 
 
This last year has been an absolute cracker. We have been able to host our kids and 
complete some amazing projects, a visit from the then Education Minister - now Prime 
Minister of New Zealand, food heading into homes thanks to Kaibosh, free music 
mentorship and lessons and so much more.   
 
So.. The Goodtime Foundation is in serious need of funding!  Funding is still very hard to  
come by,  and again we see the need for charity increase, and funding decrease.  
 
Again a little bit about the Foundation! Every week we drive a 60 seater bus to low decile 
primary schools in the Wellington/Hutt Valley region and collect an amazing bunch of kids 
who could really use what we offer. The students have been handpicked by their principals 
to receive a free music scholarship under the Goodtime Foundation. 
 
Our fantastic kids whom we teach need your help. It is our struggling communities that 
really need a helping hand at the moment, and the great news is, we have a fantastic 
opportunity for you to directly make a positive impact on children's lives! 
 
We are in need of 250 people to pledge $25 per month for 12 months to contribute to our 
basic expenses for one financial year. However any amount big or small is appreciated, a 
small one off donation helps immensely. If you yourselves are unable to make 
a financial donation, simply like our Facebook page. Sharing the page/posts would be 
appreciated.   
 
It's as easy as clicking on the link and donating. You can set it up to take a monthly or weekly 
donation. We can supply receipts for all of our donors for tax purposes, because we are a 
registered charity.  
 
You can also set up an automatic payment by paying directly into our bank account.  
Goodtime Foundation  
06-0773-0356789-00 
We thank you all for your continued support, and let's change lives together!  
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Lani’s window cleaning services. We are a local, small family business. We do 
commercial and domestic cleaning, specialising in window cleaning and exterior house 
cleaning including waterblasting. Typically, a standard 3 bedroom house will cost 
approximately $150 to clean the inside and outside windows. For a free quote or to 
request a job, please contact Lani on 027 360 4263.  
 
We will also pay $10 per job that is completed to the school which have been referred 
through the school newsletter so please let us know that this is how you found our 
business!  
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